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FIH Erhvervsbank: New member of the Executive Management 

 

 FIH Erhvervsbank has, as of today, appointed CFO Palle Nordahl as a 

member of the bank’s Executive Management. Palle Nordahl’s main areas of 

responsibility will be Markets og Finance.  

Palle Nordahl is 39 years old and has since the beginning of 2011 worked as 

CFO in the bank.  

FIH’s Executive Management hereafter consists of Managing Director and 

CEO Henrik Sjøgreen and CFO Palle Nordahl. 

For any questions please contact Henrik Sjøgreen telephone + 45 72 22 52 

50. 

 

 

 

 Christian P. Dyvig 

Chairman  

  

  

 

 


